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The HARP Summer 2023 course started on July 12 and ended on July 22; and took place in our beloved 

home, "El manantial del corazón" There were 27 participants, six staff and four mothers who helped in 

the kitchen. The motto was "Crossing borders, seeking land in every sea." 

 

A total of 14 talks were given, dealing with everything from how to find your vocation as a person, 

problems, and day-to-day difficulties to essential points about the divine principle. Every day we had 

discussions with questions to reflect on, and there was also time to do Hoon Dok Hae. 

 

There were many types of activities, games, and of course, the day of the challenge day, with challenges 

for every one of many styles and ending with a great celebratory dinner. We also had an afternoon of 

prayer dedicated to a time for the youth with God. 

 

It all ended with the family afternoon, with several memorable moments, the delivery of diplomas, and a 

great moment where some families also came to enjoy the end of the course. 

 


